
CIVILIAN POLICE OVERSIGHT ADVISORY BOARD 

NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM  

April 23, 2024 

CITIZEN POLICE ACADEMY 

 

A quorum of the Civilian Police Oversight Advisory Board may be in attendance at the APD 
Reality-based Training Center, 400 Wyoming Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM, 87123, regarding the 
Citizen Police Academy.  No board business will be discussed at the Citizen Police Academy 
training on April 23, 2024.   
 

The training will be held on Tuesday, April 23, 2024, beginning at 6:00 p.m.  


